w/c 25/03/24
Hello families,
| hope you are well and managed to enjoy a little sunshine this weekend.

| can’t quite believe we finish on Thursday for Easter. | also can’t quite believe when we return we are in the Summer
term! This week, our focus is to finish our writing. The children are really taking their time with presentation and
handwriting to create a wonderful finished product. It is clear to see they are very proud of their writing. In maths,
we will also finish our first unit of fractions. They children have really understood the concept and are flying through
the learning.

This week, Year 4 children will have their final swim session on Monday. They have all made great progress and
hopefully, they will have more confidence in the water this summer. We will have a PE session on Tuesday so please
can children wear their PE kit on this day Our spelling test will be on Thursday and homework is due in on Monday.
Please continue to read with your child during the break. The children are doing brilliantly and it would be wonderful
to keep the progress going.

Please remember the school finishes at 13.10pm on Thursday with no afterschool provision. The Easter raffle will
also be drawn on Thursday and prizes will go home with the children.

Have a lovely Easter.

Mr Hughes



